CARRIAGE PARK NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING June 10, 2024

The June meeting was held at the fountain and was called to order at 7:00pm by the Vice President, Carson McCormick.

Board Members Present: Carson McCormick, Vice President; Dick Martin, Treasurer; Julie Sellers, Secretary; and Andrew Thomas, Grounds

Old Business:

- By-Laws still in process.
- Neighborhood roster update complete and passing out this month.

The May minutes were approved.

Financials:

May financials were approved.

New Business

- Annual meeting is August 13^{th.}
- Mailing will go out the week of July 1st.
- Dick reserving the room for the meeting.

Grounds:

- Fountain pump replaced.
- Vandalism of fountain with suds
- 7 new chairs.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm. Our next meeting will be held on July 9th at the fountain or Jay's porch.

Submitted by: Julie Sellers, Secretary